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Raul S. Villarreal

From: LLUSCBA <admin@lluscba.org>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 9:41 AM
To: 'LLUSCBA'
Subject: Elections
Attachments: Proxy Form 2010-2011.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Association Members,  
  
Officers and Board Members for the calendar year 2010 & 2011 will be elected at our regular monthly meeting 
next Wednesday, 10/28/09 at the Embassy Suites. 
  
Board Members per By-Laws  
Ex-President - Rafael Orduña 
Area 8 Rep. - Rodolfo Delgado 
  
If you are not able to attend, please forward your completed proxy form to the Association's Office no later than 
Tuesday afternoon, 10/27/09. 
  
Proxy Form Attached. 
  
Regards, 

Margarita Treviño  
Administrative Assistant  
LLUSCBA  
admin@lluscba.org  
Tel: (956)722-9898  
Fax: (956)722-8785  

  

  

You are receiving this email because you or your company is a member of the LLUSCBA. The LLUSCBA is distributing 
information from various sources, some of which have instructed us to limit the distribution of the information to our 
members only.  The contents of this message are not intended for transmission to or receipt by anyone other than LLUSCBA 
members, unless the message clearly indicates that it may be distributed freely. 
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Raul S. Villarreal

From: LLUSCBA <admin@lluscba.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2009 4:11 PM
To: 'LLUSCBA'
Subject: **AGENDA** Association Meeting 10/28/09 - Guest Speaker Mr. Ozzie Martin, C-TPAT 

Security Chief
Attachments: Proxy Form 2010-2011.pdf; Association Meeting - Agenda October 2009.docx; 

Association Meeting Minutes - September 2009.docx

Importance: High

**Tomorrow's Agenda and September's Association Meeting Minutes enclosed for your 
review.** 

  
  
Dear Association Members,  
  
Join us at our next Association Meeting, Wednesday October 28, 2009 at the Embassy Suites Hotel 

at 8:30AM.  

Guest Speakers  Mr. Ozzie  Martin, C-TPAT  Security Chief from Houston, TX and CBP Officers from the 
Laredo Field Office will be giving a C-TPAT Presentation. 

Also, elections for the 2010-2011 LLUSCBA Officers and Board Members will be taking place.   
The meeting will begin promptly at 8:30 AM so please be on time. 

RSVP is required so kindly respond by 12:00PM on Tuesday, October 27, 2009.  

To RSVP call the Association's Office or reply to this email.  If you are not able to attend, please forward your 
completed proxy form to the Association's Office no later than Tuesday afternoon, 10/27/09. 

Your attendance and support at this meeting is greatly appreciated!! 

Regards, 

Margarita Treviño  
Administrative Assistant  
LLUSCBA  
admin@lluscba.org  
Tel: (956)722-9898  
Fax: (956)722-8785  
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